To CAP It Off – November/December 2017
An occasional newsletter from L-CAP, the Library Committee for Academic Professionals
Feel free to contact your L-CAP representatives with questions or comments about the newsletter and its contents.

AP Updates

1. Survey of library Academic Professionals
0. Thanks to the APs for taking the time to fill out the survey! We received 40 submissions with a response rate of 56%. There will be more information about the feedback we received in the upcoming months. 
1. L-CAP updates
1. Nicole Ream-Sotomayor will replace Susan Schnuer on L-CAP beginning in January. Nicole is the Foreign Languages Cataloging Coordinator in CAM.
1. Josh Harris and Jamie Carlstone will replace Susan Schnuer as co-chairs of L-CAP.
1. MAPP, the new Mentorship for Academic Professionals Program 
0. The AP mentorship program is up and running with a first cohort of 4 mentors and mentees. If you would like to participate as a mentee, please fill out this form:  https://illinois.edu/fb/sec/9986473/ . Anyone interested in becoming a mentor can contact any member of L-CAP. If you have questions contact Sarah Christensen, schrstn@illinois.edu.
1. AP representation on the Faculty Meeting Agenda Committee
1. The Executive Committee has decided to add an AP to the Agenda Committee. L-CAP will submit names of interested APs for EC to appoint. If you are an AP and would like to be on the Agenda Committee please let a member of L-CAP know, it is a good opportunity to have AP voices represented at the Faculty meeting.

A note from outgoing chair, Susan Schnuer

Au revoir

It is with mixed emotions that I leave the library, 25 years of friendships, committee work, and great conversations! A highlight of my career has been to work with so many dedicated and talented APs. Continue to support L-CAP members as they work to represent all of you in the Library.  

And if you are looking for some cake and a bit of fun stop by the farewell reception for Rebecca McGuire and me on Thursday, November 30th Main Library Room 220, 2:30-4:00 pm.

May our paths continue to cross. 

Susan Schnuer

Upcoming Events
The next Faculty meeting is Wednesday, December 6 from 3 to 4:30 in 126 iSchool. APs are welcome to the faculty meeting and are encouraged by Bill Mischo to attend and provide input.

The Council of Academic Professionals will hold its Monthly Meeting on Thursday, December 7 in Room 314A Illini Union at 1:15 PM. Anyone is welcome to attend CAP meetings.

The next AP lunch will be Tuesday, December 12. We’ll be meeting in the basement food court of the Illini Union at noon. No need to RSVP!

Suggestions for future field trips? Contact Tricia Lampron - lampron2@illinois.edu.

Signed,
L-CAP
*Susan Schnuer, chair, Jamie Carlstone, Sarah Christensen, Jim Dohle, Kirsten Feist, Josh Harris, James Whitacre, Richard Stokes, ex officio
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